
 
 

Hong Kong Customs made a clarification again today (January 13) that it has never 

arranged a public auction by means of a website or a social media platform to sell 

confiscated items. The department reminds members of the public to be alert and 

avoid being scammed. Photo shows the website registered in the United States 

(https://xczasf.com), falsely claiming that Hong Kong Customs is making arrangements 

for selling confiscated items by means of public auction.  
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